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Ford and Lupus Foundation Raise Awareness of Debilitating Autoimmune Disease
SPRINGFIELD, IL – State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford (D-Chicago) joined representatives from the Lupus Foundation of America – Illinois Chapter to recognize May as National Lupus Awareness Month and show their support for an effort to name May as Lupus Awareness Month in Illinois.
With no cure and no single test to diagnose it, no new treatments for lupus have been approved in the last 40 years.  Lupus can attack any part of the body, including the lungs, skin, heart, kidneys and brain, and can be fatal.  Although lupus can strike anyone at any age, 90 percent of cases occur in women, and African Americans and Hispanics are more likely to live with lupus than whites.
“Lupus can affect anyone, but it is a disease that discriminates,” Ford said.  “As a legislator representing a district that is predominately African American, I have made it a priority to tackle health issues that affect minorities.  I am heavily involved with local clinics and host frequent health fairs to spread the word about minority health concerns and provide free diagnosis of health problems.”

For more information, please contact Rep. Ford’s constituent service office at (773) 378-5902.
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